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A Message From Our President
Happy Fall everyone! As I sit to write this message, I am watching the first
white gold fall from the sky and wishing it was December! As snow will
hopefully begin to accumulate this month, so does our schedule of events
coming up! Below are a few things to be on the lookout for in the coming
months.

Membership renewal: Thank you to all who have renewed so far. This is a big
help and makes administration easier. If you haven’t renewed yet…please try to
do it as soon as you can.
Snowmobile Safety Class: Kellner Knights will be hosting a snowmobile
safety class on Saturday, December 5, 2020 (see the flyer below). We have
made changes to the classes this year to accommodate state guidelines for
COVID-19. If you are interested in signing up for this class, please be sure to
read the details!
Rekindle the Spirit Parade: We will again be having a float in the Rekindle the
Spirit parade which is set to take place on Wednesday, November 25, 2020, at
5:45 pm. The format this year will look a little different, the parade will be a
drive-by parade so we will be parked in the Boys and Girls Club / YMCA
parking lot and people will drive by to look at the floats. We will again meet on
Tuesday night at Mike and Lori’s shop at 5660 Deer Rd. to decorate the float,
thank you to Mike and Lori for hosting us again! Look for more information on
Facebook and email as we get closer!
 
This past Saturday, we held our second trail brushing day and we had a great
turn out and accomplished our section of trails we needed. Thank you to
everyone who showed up to help get this task done! The work is far from done
yet, we still have a lot of signs to pound in, if you are able to help with this task
please let me know and I will get you in touch with one of our trail coordinators!
 
Lastly, we are finishing up our sponsorship agreements for this season. I would
just like to take a minute and personally thank all of the local businesses that
have continued to support our club through all the years and especially this
year! It is great to see the support our local businesses have for our sport and
our club. I would also like to remind everyone to support these sponsors when
you are able, it could be as simple as ordering a takeout meal from a restaurant
or getting parts from our local hardware stores, every little bit helps!
 
Hope to see you at our November club meeting at Chat-R-Box on November
12 at 7 pm!
 
David Moon - 715-451-1881

 

We hope you can join us at our next club meeting on Thursday,
November 12 at 7 pm. See you there!

 

Club Meeting Schedule 2020-21

September 10 @ Anchor Bay Bar
October 8 @ Kellner Int'l 
November 12 @ ChatRBox
December 10 @ The Ridges 
January 14 @ ChatRBox
February 11 @ The Ridges 
March 11 @ Kellner Int'l
April 8 @ Kellner Club
May 13 @ Mickey's Tip-Up 

Special Events 

Postponed Until Spring 
Landowners Appreciation Dinner
@ Lion’s Club that was originally 
planned for November    
December 10, 2020
Club Christmas Party
@ The Ridges
February 13, 2021
Radar Run

Unfortunately due to COVID-19, we have postponed this event until spring.  We have
recently notified all of our landowners about this change through a letter sent to them

in the mail. Stay tuned for updates in upcoming newsletters and Facebook posts.

Trail passes have been available to purchase since July 1, 2020. We encourage our
members to renew their Kellner Knights Club membership by early fall so that you
receive your trail pass prior to the opening of the trails. It is preferred you do this on-
line through our "Pay on-line option", however, you may print the form and mail it with
your check if you prefer. After you join the club, you may then apply for this
season's discounted annual Trail Pass through the AWSC. There are link buttons
below for all of these options. PLEASE REMEMBER that we send all memberships
into the AWSC in bunches to save costs. This process takes time so start the
process today!
 
Did you know that the fine for riding without a WI Trail Pass is $250? We hope you
pass the word on to fellow snowmobilers and inform them of the need for trail
passes. Encourage them to join a club if they do not belong to one already to qualify
for the $10 discounted pass (non-members will pay $30 per year for their trail pass.)
The discounted Trail Pass receipt will be legal to ride with for 3 weeks from the date
of purchase. Just remember that the State of WI will continue to send out the trail
passes, not the AWSC.  

Kellner Knights Clothing Apparel
 

Looking for Kellner Knights Club clothing options for yourself or for that special someone
for Christmas! Orders need to be placed by November 21, 2020, and Jordan Becker will
contact you when your items are ready for pick up. Follow the direct link below, place your
order, and pay on-line. It’s super easy, get started below!
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